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STATE OF WASHINGTON
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ● www.utc.wa.gov





January 25, 2016

Ride the Ducks of Seattle, LLC
Attn: Mr. Brian Tracey
516 Broad St.
Seattle, WA 98109

RE:	Request for safety rating upgrade by Ride the Ducks of Seattle, LLC

Dear Mr. Tracey:

[bookmark: _GoBack]On January 22, Ride the Ducks of Seattle, LLC, submitted to the Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) a request to upgrade its safety rating. The request included a safety management plan that provides a detailed description of the corrective actions taken to address each specific violation discovered during a recent compliance review investigation and outlines how the company will stay in compliance with each requirement in the future. 

Your request for upgrade has been reviewed and approved. Your safety rating is now conditional. For any questions regarding this matter, please contact David Pratt at 360.664.1100 or DPratt@utc.wa.gov.


Sincerely,



David Pratt,
Assistant Director for Transportation Safety
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